Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, August 4th 2019
Call to Order: 11am 20 members present.

Officers and Directors present were: President Bob Walla, Vice President Dave Burke, Secretary Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain, Fred Ansick, 3D Director Ryan Johnson

President's Report: Next meeting Sept. 8th. Please get on the list by contacting Bob Walla if you want to attend the crab feast which will be held after the October meeting.

Minutes of the Last Meeting: Approved.

Correspondence/Secretary Report: NFAA Dues have been sent.

Membership Concerns: An arrow was found embedded in the air rifle range. We are not looking to punish anyone but we need to practice safe drawing. If you see someone sky drawing say something. Oct. 19th will be a deer skinning and butchering class. Contact Mark Gauntner. Marvin is seeking a $50 donation for chairs. Approved.

CRA Treasurers' Report: Deposit 4998. Withdrawal 1768. Balance 11297. Approved.

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: The Buckbuster shoot will be on the 25th. The Hunters for the Hungry benefit shoot will be at NORVA on the 24th.  


Range Captain: 3 blocks will be purchased in the next few months. 2 more Rhinehart Walls will be added as well. 


Indoor Archery Director: August 24th Indoor Tournament. RO training after the September meeting.

Social Director: None


3-D Director: None.


AFC Archery Director: SWM meeting on the 19th. SWM qualifying on the 25th.  


Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director: None.


VBA Representative: Sept. will be VBA Shoot scheduling. We need to decide on our shoot dates. Bakari Dale has asked us to host a State Indoor shoot.  

Old Business: None. 

New Business: Elections. Dan Roberts nominated for Indoor Director. Officers elected: President Bob Walla, Vice President Dave Burke, Secretary Bob D'Imperio, Treasurer Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain Fred Ansick, Indoor Director Dan Roberts, 3D Director Ryan Johnson, Youth/PR Director Keith Werner, Social Director Terri Perry. New baseline of CRA account balance will be $6500 by year end. We will take bids to have a fence built on trail to Station 15. There will be an Eagle Scout project to clean up the flag pole area.

Adjournment: 11:45AM
